
 

Please forward this newsletter to parents, students, advisory committee members, and other interested parties. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

òOur job includes making a profound difference in the lives of our students!ó 

 

 

Portage Students Builders Home is Going Up Fast 
Pictured are Portage afternoon 

construction students working on 

their current house. 
Eric Gamblin, Joe Mead (at left) are 

shown installing siding. 

 

 

At right, Mr. 

Navarro and 

former 

student 

Vince 

Phillips 

(2007-

08 and 

2008-

09) who 

stopped by to give a hand.  Vince is in the U.S. Army and was 

deployed to northern Italy, May 23.   
 

Ricky Carter and Estaban Olmo are pictured at left measuring siding prior to 

cutting it to fit. 
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Modern Machining a Good Class for Getting a Good Job 
Mr. Carmack announced that the following students are employed this year: 

ü Brian Kingsbury ï Custom Crimp 

ü Parker Tripp ï Custom Crimp 

ü Joel Dykes ï Task Force Tips  

ü Zach Suchanuk ï Task Force Tips  

ü Chris Ireland ï Task Force Tips  

ü Steve Warren ï Task Force Tips  

ü Ryan Pope ï Sun Engineering 

ü Jessie Cafin ï Konrady Plastics 

ü Mitch Calvert ï Valpo Trailer 

ü Eric McGinley ï Brown Tire and maybe Innovative Machining Services 

ü Chip Horn ï John Deere in Malden 

We are working on jobs for Matt Stewart and Alexis Danford, that we hope will come to fruition soon. 
 

Skills/USA Winners 
Mr. Kenning announced the following winners of the Indiana Skills/USA contest. 
Electronics Technology Contest 
× Destiny Maxey    2

nd
 place --  Boone Grove High School 

Electronics Installation and Maintenance Contest 
× Austin Miller       1

st
 place --   Kouts 

× Cody Novak       2
nd

 place --  Hobart 
× Olivia Sanders   3

rd
 place --   Boone Grove  

 

Career Center Bake Sale Raises $201 for Tsunami Victims 

 
Thanks to these three CAD girls Jessica Lohse, Carissa Martinez, and Sarah Greenfield  
 for doing a terrific job raising money for those hardest hit by the Tsunami in Japan. 
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Indiana Architects Association Student Winner from the Career Center 

 
Ian Rack was selected for a Judgeôs Award at the Indiana High School Architectural Design Competition 

on April 29 in Indianapolis.  Judges from the Indiana Architectural Association selected Ianôs work for 

this prestigious award.  Congratulations to Ian and instructor, Mr. Guinee. 
 

Work Study Students Celebrate at Employer Appreciation Luncheon 

 
Students gave Mrs. Diaz roses and a certificate on her 21

st
 year in education and upon her retirement 

from teaching this year.  Mrs. Diaz has helped innumerable students discover the joys and difficulties of 

finding and keeping employment.  Mrs. Diaz has mentored students to success all her career and she has 

always gone above and beyond the call of duty to help her students be successful.  She will be missed at 

the Career Center. 
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Marketing Students Celebrate their Employment and Employers 

 
Mrs. Commers class is shown above after their annual Employer Appreciation Luncheon. 

 

Students Exercise and have Fun by 

Climbing the Army Rock Wall  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 - 5 - 

Porter County Community Foundation Scholarship Winners 

 
Krystle Koedyker, VHS, Work Study student; Carissa Martinez, PHS, CAD student; Megan Price, PHS, 

Health Occ student; Becca Dres, VHS, Health Occ student; Kayla Turner, PHS, Health Occ student; and 

Ian Ansburg, Boone Grove, Health Occ student.  The four girls received $1,000 ñJumpstart Your Careerò 

grants and Ian received a Lilly Fellowship Scholarship.  All are great representatives of the Career and 

Tech program. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ñObstacles don't have to stop you. If you run into a wall, don't turn around and give 
up. Figure out how to climb it, go through it, or work around it.�´��ð Michael Jordan 
 

 


